
November 15, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
RE:  Callsign E000329 
 
Clear Channel Satellite Services submitted a license modification to the FCC on 
September 12, 2007.  Due to an incorrect reference to one of our Callsigns (E000329) 
and a File Number for a different license also held by our firm, we now must surrender 
the recently granted modification and request that our Callsign E000329 be rolled back to 
the authorization SES-MOD-20060420-00696. 
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at 303-925-1708.  Thank you for your 
assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Liz Karr 
Office Manager 
 
 


